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Dear Senator Sample and Representative Branscum: 

 

Your Subcommittee on the Arkansas Lottery met on June 11, 2015, at 1:30 p.m., in 

Room B, MAC, during which the following occurred:  

 

 An overview of the Arkansas Lottery’s activities and operations for the past month 

from Mr. Bishop Woosley, Director, Office of the Arkansas Lottery, Arkansas 

Department of Finance and Administration, and Mr. Larry Walther, Director, 

Arkansas Department of Finance and Administration; 

 Review of the Arkansas Lottery’s Proposed One-Year Extension for the 

Supplemental Advertising, Marketing, and Media Services; and 

 An update on the Arkansas Academic Challenge Scholarship Program from 

Mr. Harold Criswell, Senior Associate Director, Arkansas Department of Higher 

Education. 
 

  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

_______________________     ________________________ 

Senator Jimmy Hickey     Representative Chris Richey 

Co-Chair       Co-Chair 


